
Guess who these employee babies are for a chance to win
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Employees from across Seneca have submitted their baby photos to support the Launch of We Love Our Students Month as part of the Campaign for Students - Seneca's employee giving program. The month-long initiative helps to fund financial aid opportunities, improve Seneca’s learning environment and strengthen the student experience. 

The month will launch on Jan. 31 with the live stream reveal of the Baby Photo Guessing Contest, and run until Feb. 28 featuring opportunities to give and participate in virtual events all month long.

Digital guessing cards for the employee baby photo guessing contest are on sale now. 100% of proceeds go to the Campaign for Students Endowed Bursary and once purchased, the landing page will provide a the link to the game. The card can only be completed once and must be submitted by 11:00 a.m. on January 31, right before the live reveal. Please be sure to use your Seneca email address when purchasing and filling out the guessing card. The individual with the most correct guesses will win a $100 Amazon gift card.

Questions about the contest can be sent to caterina.ventrella@senecacollege.ca 

(Click the photo to enlarge)

tags : announcements, baby-photo, campaign-for-students, contest, events, fundraising, fundraising-events, we-love-our-students

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/CATERINA-VENTRELLA
https://secure2.convio.net/scoaat/site/Ecommerce/18128216?VIEW_PRODUCT=true&product_id=1142&store_id=1861
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/spaces/57/advancement-and-alumni/events/details/1182
mailto:caterina.ventrella@senecacollege.ca
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/Assets/Uploaded-Photos/115/13300/fc8c17a5-ee79-458b-ae90-537cdf317f5b.png

